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Hello,

I would like to provide written feedback on agenda item 86772, as I will not be able to attend
the meeting.

I bicycle commute through this intersection hundreds of times per year. I have had a number
of close calls in the past with traffic, where the closer lane car stops for me but the further lane
car does not, and my view and the cars view are obstructed by the nearer cars. Dropping to a
single lane has dramatically improved the situation. I have had no close calls with traffic since
the trial was implemented (although it hasn't been all that long). I urge the commission to
recommend making this change permanently, as W Wash drops to a single lane a few blocks
East anyways.

Thank you to those involved for implementing this trial.
Sincerely,
Julian Irwin, PhD

1317 E Wilson St
Madison, WI 53703
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